12 February 2004

Mr. Erik Olson

Office of Congressman Ron Kind
1406 Longworth HOB
Washington, DC 20515

Fax 202-225-5739

RE: Meeting request for Washington office April 22, 2004 from Jacki Rickert & Gary
Storck

Dear Mr. Olson,

As you may recall, you scheduled an appointment with Rep. Kind for us on September
24, 2003. When we arrived for the appointment, we were advised the congressman had
another appointment, so we met with staff. We were extremely disappointed that the
congressman was unable to keep his commitment. The congressman is well aware that

Jacki’s medical condition makes travel of any kind very painful and difficuit.

We will again be in Washington in late April and have made time in our busy schedule
on April 22 so the congressman can keep his commitment to meet with us.

We look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

Jacki Rickert
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